
 

October 14, 2019 

Dear Customer, 

Attached is a copy of a “Public Notice” which the United States Coast Guard has requested we post on our website as 

well as the Public Notice website PR Newswire. It regards a potential problem on our Model 601 Adult and 603 Child life-

jackets. 

A potential condition may appear where the adjustable body strap may become fused to the vinyl coating of the life-

jacket preventing proper donning. To verify if fusing has occurred, simply move the strap slightly forward and back thru 

the life-jacket as shown in the picture. 

 

If the strap is fused to the vinyl coating, merely pull strongly to break the fusing as this method has been proven to be 

successful. Please make sure to not pull the webbing completely through the device. If you believe that any damage has 

occurred to the device when performing the above task, please contact our office at 818-761-3516. 

Additionally, life-jackets should be regularly inspected to insure that the strap continues to move freely in the life-jacket, 

as Cal-June recommends an inspection frequency no less that twice per year. We will be attaching a notification on all 

new life-jackets to instruct purchasers to inspect the life-jackets no less than twice per year. If you would like the 



aforementioned notifications to be provided on any life-jackets you currently have in your possession, we would be 

happy to provide them.  If you are not able to free the fused webbing or if you have any questions or concerns, please 

contact our office at 818-761-3516. 

If you are not the owners of the Model 601 and 603 life-jackets, you need to forward this letter to appropriate person(s). 

This is a high priority for the safety of all. 

James M. DeHoney, President 

Cal-June Inc. 


